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Informacion importante sobre el servicio de autobuses de su zona

Ride Free Area Open House
March 29

The Ride Free Area in downtown Seattle is scheduled
to be eliminated in September.

At the same time, riders will begin paying when
entering the bus for all trips.

Metro is currently working with Sound Transit, Community Transit, and the city of
Seattle on an implementation plan for the Ride Free Area changes. This includes
options to address transportation needs for low or no-income people who use the
Ride Free Area to travel to essential services in the downtown area.

You can learn more and comment one of these ways:

Public Open House: Thursday, March 29, 4-6:30 p.m.
Union Station Great Hall, 401 S. Jackson St., Seattle

¢ | Reasonable accommodations for people with
disabilities, or interpreters for people with limited
English are available upon request by calling
206-684-1154. TTY Relay: 711

Phone message:
206-296-7643
206-263-9988 (Espafiol)
206-263-9674 (Tiéng Viét)

Email: community.relations@kingcounty.gov

Online: www.kingcounty.gov/metro/howtoride
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